
 

 

     

 

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

 

A message from our Headteachers 

 

This week has been an exciting busy week across school, in the run up to Christmas. Children across school visited the Theatre Royal 

on Tuesday to see the Pantomime ‘Snow White’ and were lucky enough to gain front row seats for the experience! The children who 

attended demonstrated exemplary behaviour out of school.  

On Wednesday, children wore their Christmas Jumpers and celebrated by eating Christmas Dinner together. A huge thank you to the 

Warren Kitchen and Midday team who ensured that this ran as smoothly as possible – lunch was very delicious too! 

Children in F1, F2, Year 1 and Year 2 have also taken to the stage this week to perform our nativity, ‘Baarmy Bethlehem’. From hearing 

from of our smallest and youngest children singing as a class, to hearing solo songs and brilliant acting skills of children across school, 

we are so proud of everyone! Thank you to parents and carers who came to watch the performances too! 

It was also fantastic to see so many people from the school community at the Christmas Fayre last Friday. A special thanks goes to the 

PTA for organising activities for all children to access. We raised £84 at this event, and a further £220 has been raised by the PTA 

across the term from the tuck shops and the movie afternoon. Some of this money has been spent on purchasing aprons for our DT 

lessons and for cooking club to use. There will be further PTA events across this year too! 

Here are some photos of our exciting week at Warren! 

We are continuing our Christmas celebrations into next week and there are a number of events happening where we would love 

parents and carers to join us. Please see next week’s dates on the following page. 

Whilst Christmas can be a time to see loved ones and share joy, it can also be a stressful, overwhelming and lonely period too. It is 

important that you take time to look after mental health and wellbeing at this time of year, and know that it’s okay to not be okay. 
Talking about how you are feeling is important, and if you wish you speak to someone over the festive period, lots of different support 

options can be found here: https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/explore-mental-health/get-help. If you feel you need help or support 

before we break up for the holidays, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

We also say goodbye to Miss Miller, who is taking maternity leave from the end of this term. We can’t wait to meet baby in the New 
Year! 

We would take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and very Happy New Year. We are excited thinking forward to 

the Spring term, which is already full with lots of exciting opportunities, and staff are busy planning exciting lessons, visitors coming in 

and different trips out of school for children across school.  

School will be closing on Wednesday 21st December at 2pm, and we look forward to seeing you again on Friday 6th December for the 

first day back of 2023! 

Thank you, 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/explore-mental-health/get-help


 

 

 

Event Date What you need to know 

Christmas Crafts 

 

19.12.22  9-10.30am – EYFS and KS1 parents are invited into classrooms to take 

part in a Christmas Crafts morning with your child. Please join your 

child in the classroom from drop off. Leaving school at 10.30am will be 

through the office. 

 2-3.15pm – KS2 parents are invited into classrooms to take part in a 

Christmas Crafts afternoon. Please join us through the front office to 

enter school.  

PTA Tuck Shop 

 

19.12.22  The PTA will be running a Christmas tuck shop in the playground after 

school on Monday. 

Visit to the Church 

 

20.12.22 at 

10.15am 

 Year 2 to Year 6 will be visiting the church to sing carols and 

understand the Christmas story 

 Parents and carers are welcome to join us at church – we may be a 

little tight on space so you may need to stand. 

Christmas Parties  

 

20.12.22 F2, KS1 

and KS2 

 

21.12.22 for F1 

 Children will have class parties on these dates. Teachers will 

communicate via ClassDojo if your child needs to bring anything in 

from home on this day. 

Attendance reward 

 

21.12.22  The class with the best attendance this half term will have a whole 

class reward on 21st December! 

School closure for Christmas  

 

21.12.22  

Closure at 2pm 

 School is closing at 2pm on Wednesday 21st December. This is for ALL 

children. 

 The playground gates will be open from 1.45pm for parents to collect 

children from the classroom doors as usual. 

Spring term 

Inset Day 

 

5.1.23  School is closed to all pupils on Thursday 5th January for a staff Inset 

day 

 School reopens to all pupils on Friday 6th January 2023. 

Swimming for Year 5 

 

10.1.23  Swimming for Year 5 begins on Tuesday 10th January. Please ensure 

your child has the correct kit ready for their lesson on this day. 
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Here are key dates for next week and the first few days back at school in January. 



 

 

 

 

 

Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

Y1:  Destiny & Harmony for having an amazing week, especially 

in Maths and the Nativity as the cheeky sheep. 

Y2:  Evie and Theodore for stepping in at the last minute on 

our Nativity performance. 

Y3:  Flynn for always making the right choices & Natas for 

being an amazing student and showing respect. 

Y4:  Cayla for determination in her Maths and timestables & 

Ruby for being a great role model for her peers. 

Y5:  Deborah for always trying her hardest and being respectful 

& Keira for great determination and effort in Maths. 

Y6:  Munashe for his depth of historical knowledge around 

WW2 & Evie for her resilience with long division. 

F1:    Lowan and Rufael for good singing and joining in during 

our school nativity. 

F2:   Eldana for being determined to do her best & Jacob E for 

confidently performing in the Nativity. 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each child to reach is 96%. It 

is important your child is coming to school every day to reach 

this target.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F2:  78.8% 

Y1:  86.7%  

Y2:  90.9% 

Y3:  85.2% 

Y4:  89.5% 

Y5:  80% 

Y6:  94.7% 

Well done to Year 6 who have the highest attendance this week 

and are the winners of our attendance cup. 

The year group who will receive the whole class attendance 

reward for this half term will be Year 2. 
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Reverse Advent Calendar 

We are running a community reverse advent calendar. The idea 

of the calendar is to give back to others by donating items. We 

will then share these items with the food bank. We will be 

collecting items in the office until 19th December. 

 

Free School Meal Christmas Hampers 

We have been successful in gaining a grant to create Christmas 

food hampers for all pupils in receipt of Free School Meals 

across school. The hampers will contain different items for 

Christmas such as chocolates, biscuits, items for Christmas 

Dinners and celebration Crackers for you to use at home. 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, we will be 

texting you directly to arrange for collection of the hampers. 

Please keep an eye out for a text specifically about this next 

week.  

Safeguarding information for the Christmas period 

If you are worried or concerned about a child over the 

Christmas period, please contact: 

 Police on 999 if a child is in immediate danger or harm 

 Nottingham City MASH for city – 0115 876 4800 

 Nottinghamshire MASH for county – 0300 500 8080 

 Ask Lion – all activities and support service in 

Nottingham - 

https://www.asklion.co.uk/kb5/nottingham/directory/

home.page  

 Women’s Aid - https://www.womensaid.org.uk/  

 

https://www.asklion.co.uk/kb5/nottingham/directory/home.page
https://www.asklion.co.uk/kb5/nottingham/directory/home.page
https://www.womensaid.org.uk/


 



 

 

 


